
Northern Neck News, Warsaw, Virginia * Wednesday, July 20,2016

Public library’s temporary home
Dear editor,

First and foremost, thank you for 
your coverage of the Richmond County 
Public Library's temporary relocation, 
our summer reading program, and our 
other programs for children this summer 
in your article'" Richmond County Public 
Library Commemorates New Location'’ 
(July 6). Your mention of our Friends 
of the Library bookstore in Warsaw is 
appreciated too, -

My only criticism of the otherwise 
excellent article was that it neglected to 
explain why we relocated the library this 
summer and that the relocation is only 
temporary while the RCC Campus roof

over our permanent location is being 
replaced, which will close down our 
usual library' location for several weeks. 

We are grateful to Richmond County 
Schools Superintendent Dr Greg Smith 
and his staff for granting us access to the 
former Intermediate School location and 
for getting the facilities and technology 
there in good working order for our tern 
porary stay there,

Dan Ream
Library Coordinator, Rappahannock 
Community College Libraries Glenns 
and Warsaw Campuses and Director 
Richmond County Public Library


